
Diocesan Website

The Diocese of Dromore plans to renew its website. The Diocese is seeking the services of a
person or group of people who, on a voluntary basis, would undertake to keep the site up-to-
date. 

  

Anyone interested should contact: Fr Colum Murphy, C.C., Newry (tel. ) or frcolum@newrycath
edralparish.org . 
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